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Carrie Davis

Subject: FW: Orange Shirt Day 10th Anniversary Planning Meeting

 

From: Bruce Baptiste <b.baptiste@orangeshirtday.org>  

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 2:43 PM 

To: Beth Holden <bholden@cariboord.ca> 

Subject: Orange Shirt Day 10th Anniversary Planning Meeting 

 

Good day, 

I hope this email finds you well. 

  

On behalf of the Orange Shirt Society, I am seeking Organizational Representatives who may be interested in 

attending our Orange Shirt Day 10th anniversary planning meetings to provide input and ideas.  
 

Orange Shirt Day is celebrated on September 30th of each year and is now a Federal Statutory holiday across 

Canada. This year's 10th anniversary will take place from September 27-30, 2023, in Williams Lake. 
 

Your more than welcome to join us at our next meeting on March 2, 2023, from 10am till noon at the Gibraltar 

Room which is located at the Cariboo Memorial Recreation Complex at 525 Proctor Street, Williams Lake, BC 

  

Please let me know if anyone would like to attend and if you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 

b.baptiste@orangeshirtday.org 

  
Bruce Baptiste 

Program Director/Community Liaison  
Orange Shirt Society 

b.baptiste@orangeshirtday.org 

 You don't often get email from b.baptiste@orangeshirtday.org. Learn why this is important  


